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FEB 19 198I

Docket Nos. 50-277
and 50-278

Philadelphia Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. Edward G. Bauer, Jr.

Vice President and General Counsel
2301 Market Street
P.O. Box 8699
Philadelphia, PA 19101

Gentlemen:

With your application dated November 10,1982, regarding receipt, Q

possession and use of byproduct material at the radiochemistry counting

facility at the Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station Unit Nos. 2 and 3,

your Company remitted a Class III fee ($4,000) and a Class I fee ($400). u

These fees are deemed to be unnecessary because no review had commenced

on the November 10 application prior to its withdrawal on January 2,

1987. Consequently, a refund of $4,400 is being made to your Company.

You should receive the refund within two weeks.

Sincerely,

#P4.S tm ma ny, m.

C. James Holloway, Jr., Chief
License Fee Management Branch
Division of Accounting and Finance
Office of Resource Management
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